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A Network of the Presbyterian Health, Education & Welfare Association (PHEWA)


RESPONSE FORM

The Presbyterians for Disability Concerns Network of PHEWA creates a Resource Packet of this type each year that can be used in conjunction with the designated Presbyterian Disability Inclusion Sunday in June  (or whatever Sunday your congregation chooses). Your answers to the following questions will assist in the creating of future Resource Packets.

Thank you so much for your input.

How were the materials in the packet used by you or your congregation?

Which was the most useful part(s) of this packet for your ministry?

Do you have any suggestions for themes/content of future packets?  Other input?
How may we contact you?


Name__________________________________________________________


Email address:__________________​​​​​​​​​_____________________________​​​​​​​

Phone(s):_______________________________________________________
Please reply to:
Susan Stack



100 Witherspoon St., Room 3228




Louisville, KY  40202-1396




susan.stack@pcusa.org
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